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Photo Victor Ryerson 

The City of Orinda had a brief ceremony to 
commemorate its 30th anniversary of cityhood at 
the Aug. 11 Concert in the Park. Current and 
former council members and founders assembled 
for the occasion. Mayor Dean Orr, far left, 
recognized the city's founders, accompanied, from 
left, by Vice-Mayor Victoria Smith, council members 
Eve Phillips and Darlene Gee, former council 
members Laura Abrams and Joyce Hawkins, 
founder Marianne Aude, former council member 
Gregg Wheatland, and current council member Amy 
Worth. Following the ceremony members of the 
large audience were invited to help themselves to 
complimentary cupcakes and beach balls before the 
concert resumed. V. Ryerson 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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